
Moville Chamber of Commerce Minutes 

April 14, 2025 

Opening prayer was given by Pastor Pease. 

President Jeremy Rogers thanked Subway for catering lunch. 

Old Business:  

• Treasurer’s Report: After today’s meal balance is $10,418.02 

• Minutes of Last Meeting: www.visitmoville.com 

• School News: (Superintendent Luxford) Gave an update in writing to attendees.  In summary, 

students spent last week taking state assessments, jazz band competed at state and earned 5th 

place in Class 1A, and students spent this past Friday cleaning up Moville for Community Service 

Day.  Student of the Month is Katlynn Fetterman. 

• Moville News: (Mayor Scott Linden) Construction has begun on Frontage Rd to complete the 

work they began last year.  City-wide cleanup is on the 21st-25th.  Work on the water project has 

begun. 

• MCDAI: (Stee Maxwell) Working with the Crittenton Center to open a daycare facility in 

Moville.  United Methodist Church is the front runner to serve 60-70 children.  The city donated 

$20,000 to the project for economic development.       

New Business:  

• Moville Easter Egg Hunt courtesy of the Arlington Future Farmers 4H Club will be Saturday, 

April 19th beginning at 10 AM at the blue park above the pool. Stee Maxwell motioned for the 

Chamber to donate the usual $100 for candy, Heath Mallory 2nd. Mr. Luxford will be donating 

$100 as well to help with candy.   

• Chamber Golf Tournament will be Friday, June 6th—letters go out next week.  If you have 

questions, contact Jeremy Rogers at EGR or Dennis Peterson at Crankshaft. 

• Parkinson's Walk by Kim Steffen and Sidney Steffen in honor of Gary Howard, Jon Hess and 

Ronnie Christophersen—It will be held on August 9th and will begin at the school with a walk to 

the cemetery and back.   Contact Kim Steffen for more information. 

• Museum News: (Grace Linden) The museum is open Tuesdays from 1-3 PM or by 

appointment.  The grand opening will be held this summer. 

• June 6th-7th—Moville Days—letters sent out to local businesses—MYRA has several baseball 

teams to play and the baseball game for the disabled will be June 8th at the HS baseball field.  

http://www.visitmoville.com/


Donations and volunteers are still needed for Moville Days.  The chamber will donate $1,000- 

Pam Clark 1st Robin Beck 2nd.   

Mark Fuhrman from J&K Insurance announced that his offices will be moving to the old grocery 

store building (Curl Up & Dye) beginning next week.   

Guest Speakers: Denise Wright and Vicky Wilson spoke about the Woodbury Country Fair and 

some changes this year.  They are replacing the parking lot fence, insulating one of the 

buildings, refurbishing the campground bathrooms, updating bleachers, etc.  They received a 

grant to replace the show ring after the fair for 2026.  Check out the Woodbury County Fair 

website for more information about the fair and all the upcoming events.   

 

Next meeting: May 12, 2025—WC Seniors Lunch (last meeting until Fall) 

Today’s meal attendance: 41 


